

Mount San Jacinto College 1499 North State South San Jacinto, California 92583

June 23, 2014

To Roger W. Schultz:

It is our pleasure to increase the tuition reduction provided by the University of Phoenix to Mount San Jacinto College's employees and eligible students from the current five percent (5%) to ten percent (10%). This tuition reduction remains subject to the terms and conditions of the Alliance Memorandum of Understanding by and between University of Phoenix, Inc. and Mount San Jacinto College, entered into as of January 18, 2013. This change will become effective on June 23, 2014 "Effective Date".

If you have any questions or concerns please contact Ydolina (Yna) Espino, your University of Phoenix Workforce Solutions Advisor as soon as possible to discuss this further. Furthermore, unless you respond otherwise, we will assume that you accept the increased tuition reduction set forth herein.

We look forward to continuing our successful working relationship.

Sincerely,

Jim Eickhoff

Senior Vice President - Workforce Solutions